
Lions Twin State Soccer Assoc., Inc. 
 

A 501 c(3) Non-Profit Charity 
68 Jack Wells Road, Danbury, NH 03230 

Tele: 603-768-3617 Email: forrestpowers@aol.com  
 

President: PCC Tom Geno (44N) 
Vice President: Ron Bingham (45) 

Secretary: Debbie Ankuda (45) 
Treasurer: Marilyn Vaccaro (44H) 

Executive Director: PCC Forrest Powers (44N) 
IP President: Pat Ankuda (45) 

 

Directors: 
Debbie Ankuda (45) 
Pat Ankuda (45) 
Randy Bigelow (45) 
Ron Bingham (45) 
Bob Brault (45) 
Cheryl Brush (45) 
Brent Crowder (44N) 
PCC Tom Geno (44N) 
Richard Gray (44N) 
Don Lane (45) 
Odillion LaRoache (45) 
Ann Mason (44H) 
Jeri Maynard (44H) 

PDG Henry McKee (44N) 
PDG Ken Millay (45) 
Toni Olden (44N) 
PDG Stan Patch (45) 
Paul Pearsall (44N) 
PDG Don Potter (44N) 
Cheryl Powers (44N) 
PCC Forrest Powers (44N) 
PDG Alan Ricard (44N) 
Tom Royce (44N) 
Bruce Savery (45) 
SVDG Jerry Vaccaro (44H) 
Marilyn Vaccaro (44H) 

 

Meetings: Last Wednesday of the month at 7pm 
 

All Lions are welcome.  Please make dinner reservations in advance by 
calling Director Cheryl Powers at 603-768-3617 by 10am on the 
meeting day. 

mailto:forrestpowers@aol.com

